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A complete and permanent ban on natural gas drilling and fracking and all related
activities (including wastewater processing and discharges from and water
withdrawals for drilling and fracking operations) throughout the Delaware River
Watershed is needed because the only sure way to prevent pollution from fracking
and its activities is to totally ban it. It makes no sense to ban fracking but allow its
toxic waste to be dumped in the Watershed and our precious fresh water to be
depleted for fracking. We need a complete and permanent ban now. Thank you for your
consideration of this important matter.
 


